From: registrar

To: Susi Ahlborn

Cc: Mona Habashy

Subject: FW: Letter of Comment - EB-2019-0159
Date: Friday, February 21, 2020 4:10:22 PM

From: Webmaster <Webmaster@oeb.ca>
Sent: Friday, February 21, 2020 2:24 PM
To: registrar <registrar@oeb.ca>

subject: Letter of Comment - ||| RGN

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2020-02-21

-- Case Number --

-- Name --
John Mills

-- Phone --

-- Address --

-- Comments --

I am definitely against the proposed pipeline. | am opposed to furthering the expansion of fossil fuel use in any way,
shape, or form. This particular proposal is very unsettling because of the route that is being proposed. | have yet to
see any guarantees that damage from leakage from a pipeline will be 100% covered by producers and/or pipeline
operators. If such a guarantee were forthcoming together with the potential billions of dollars of clean-up costs
being held by a third party | would still have a problem. The route is going through a greenbelt that we need to have
protected for so many reasons, one of which is climate integrity. This pipeline flies in the face of international
recognition that climate and winding down fossil fuel consumption go hand-in-hand. It is time for all of us to wake
up to this reality and this most especially applies to enablers of fossil fuel use.
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